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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

Hello Rosemalers, 

I am sending you a picture that I took in Oslo. I think this beautiful trunk is 
painted in the Vest Agdar style. It's not a real common style so I thought you 

___ 2_0_0_1_W_RA___ would enjoy the photo. 
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Gro Martt Kle!tsch, President 
Gottalupe@yahoo.com 
(360) 871-0418 
Patricia Smaaladen, Vice President 
psmaal@puget.com 
(425) 641-3598 

Kelly Sooter has written a very interesting article for this issue of the 
Vine. I hope it generates some discussion. We would !ove to hear 
from you. Please send or e-mail a letter to the editor with your 
feedback and we will include responses in our next issue. Thank 
you so much Kelly for taking the time to write this article and thank 
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Kathy Anderson, Tre 
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(503) 297-6337 

Carol Voigt, Financial 
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(253) 566-0405 

Barb Smith, Membe 
Vine Editor, Printing & 
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(541) 882-4756 

Lois Clauson, Past P 
Litennlsse@aol.com 
(360) 377-3518 

Gcme Nad1y, Map­
(206) 772-4268 

Gudrun Berg and Nl 
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